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Maria Gonzalez Santos

From: Andrew MacIsaac < >

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 11:05 AM

To: clerks

Cc: Ryan Bouchard

Subject: Notice of Public Hearing - File 780-6/23002

Attachments: Letter to Planning Committee - Dalron Subdivision - April 16, 2024.pdf

Good morning,  

Attached please find correspondence from Southridge Mall regarding the application (File #780-6/23002) filed by Dalron 
Construction Limited that is subject to a public hearing on Monday, April 29, 2024. 

Should you have any questions or concerns related to the attached please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours truly, 

Andrew MacIsaac 

You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important



Alex Singbush
Manager of Development Approvals
Planning Services Division
City of Greater Sudbury
PO Box 5000, Stn A
200 Brady Street
Sudbury, Ontario
P3E 5P3

April 16, 2024

Dear Mr. Singbush,

Re:  Application -Dalron Construction Limited - File #780-6/23002 

We write to you respecting the application submitted by Dalron Construction 
Limited which seeks to subdivide the subject lands into four blocks and create one road, 
being Remington Road.  By this letter we preserve our right to provide additional comment 
on the application, as more information becomes available, and appeal the decision of 
Council for the City of Greater Sudbury.

We request that Southridge Mall be notified of the decisions of the City of Greater 
Sudbury as it relates to this application.  Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned 
should you have any questions or concerns.

Yours very truly,

Andrew MacIsaac
Southridge Mall

Unit 45 - 1933 Regent Street, Sudbury, ON P3E 5R2

Tel:   Fax: (


